Knowlton School Community Council Agenda
November 2, 2017
Attendees:
Daryl Fluckiger
Heidi Short
Tracy Carr
Julie Potter
Heather Cowen
Kristie Goldberry
Katherine Bradbury 

1.  Welcome: Principal Fluckiger

2. Safe Walking Routes—Heidi Short

a. Discussion Items:
i. Continue to communicate parking lot procedures.
ii. Busses are continually late picking up students from school—students should wait for the bus and not walk home.
iii. Kids that live west of the school, in the town homes walk to school, crossing two busy intersections.  We need to communicate with families that for safety reasons those students should always ride the bus. 
iv. Mrs. Sutton needs a yellow reflective vest after school to help with traffic issues at the southwest corner of the school.
3. Buddy Bench—Heather Cowen
a. We would designate a bench out on the playground that students could sit on if they had no one to play with.  Then other children could invite them to play.  
b. Mr. Fluckiger will talk with other schools that use the Buddy Bench.
c. If we adopt the idea, we will make sure proper procedures are in place so it is effective.  
4. What would we like to see take place at Knowlton over the next school year?
a. Continue with reading aides and small group instruction.  
b. Continued focus on technology
c. School choir
d. Continued afterschool programs.  
5. Field trip to the SEM room to see the robotic program that we have.
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting is January 4th


